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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .   

 Have decorated our own snowman using cotton wool for snow. 

 Have decorated our own bauble to put on our Christmas tree at nursery.  

 Have been busy with our hot drinks making tuff tray, making hot chocolate, 

tea and coffee. 

 Using triangle and square shape magnets to build houses, rockets and     

towers. 

 Took part in early phonics dice rolling activity focusing on the sound ‘s’. 

 Were busy washing the cars in our car wash tuff tray. 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be matching quantity to number with a Christmas theme. 

 Work on our fine motor skills, catching pompoms in water using tweezers. 

 Read the story ‘The tiger who came to tea’ and act out parts of the story in 

our toy kitchen. 

 Go on a Christmas pudding number hunt. 

 Sort animals into size big and small. 

Home learning… 

 

To support the children to understand the concept of big and small can they sort 

objects into a groups?  For an extra challenge can they find a ‘medium’ sized  

object ?  
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
TIME CHANGE FOR CHRISTMAS SING-A-LONG 

ON MONDAY 18TH! 

Our sing-a-long will start at 11.30 
(Our apologies for the time change) 

Please can we ask that non-session children 
are dropped into the nursery at 11:00am. 

Doors to the church will open from 11:00am 
show will start 11:30am. 

 

 
 

A Huge thankyou to everyone for  

supporting with our Christmas Jumper Day. 

We have raised £78.86 for Save The  

Children's charity. 


